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 Snow Removal Policy 
Hopefully our first snowfall is several weeks away……  
However, residents are reminded that it is illegal to clean 
snow from your property onto Town Streets or Town 
Property or any property that you do not own.  If you are 
moving snow off of your property, or if you are having 
someone remove snow from your property it must be 
hauled away.  Please contact the Town Office for 
approved snow dump sites.  Anyone caught putting 
snow from their property onto streets, back alleys or 
property other than their own will have the costs of 
loading and  hauling that snow away added to their 
property taxes.  Please make any contractor that you 
may hire to remove snow from your property aware 
of this, as you are responsible for snow that is 
removed from your property and not properly 
disposed of.  
 
 A reminder as well, that the Town will not be clearing 
back alleys this year.  Council has decided that the 
Town’s priority must be to keep our streets graded and 
snow from the streets hauled away. 
 

 

 

 
 
 

When will the CURLING RINK Open? 

Is there going to be a FARMER’S SPIEL this year?  

           The Curling Rink will remain closed until 

   these decisions are made.  

Attend the Public Meeting. Tuesday, Nov. 4    

7:00 pm  Curling Rink Lounge  

Coffee and doughnuts available.   

 
 

Remembrance Day Service 

Tuesday  November 11, 2014  10:15 

a.m. sharp 

Blaine Lake Composite School Gym 

“Lest We Forget” 
Luncheon  $5.00 per person 

 Immediately following Cenotaph Program 

Back at the School! 

 

 
November Town Council Meeting 
Please Note:  Town Council’s November 
meeting has been rescheduled to  Friday, 
November 14th, 2014 at 8:00 am in Council 
Chambers. 
 

Winter Landfill Hours 
 
October 1

st
 to March 31

st
  

Wednesdays & Saturdays – 10:00am - 12:00 noon and 
           1:00 – 4:00 pm  

       

 
 
 
 
 
Starting November 19 Come and Join the 
Party! 

ZUMBA and Latin Rhythms 

Wednesdays 7-8 in the Blaine Lake 
School Gym 
Drop in fee $10.00 (non BLCA member) 
$35; BLCA member - $30 per month 
If you have questions, please contact 
Melvy Sanchez 306-497-2210 
Register at the BLCA OFFICE - Cash & 
Cheque only 
Samba, Salsa, Regaetton, Cumbia, Bachata, 

Merenge, Dancehall 

 

AED COURSE 

We have been granted an AED 

from the Federal Government 

of Canada and the Heart and 

Stroke Foundation of Canada 

A short NON CERTIFIED course will be held in 

the Blaine Lake School Gym Wednesday Nov. 

12/14 from 7-9 pm. 

The course will only be 2 hours in length and will 

inform you how to do Hands only CPR and How to 

use an AED.  

Please contact Laurie at 306-497-2222 at your 

earliest convenience to register for this FREE 2 

hour session.  

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
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    The Blaine Lake Medical Lab 
is now be open every Tuesday from 9:00 to 
11:30 am.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

The BLCA FALL SUPPER committee would like to 

sincerely say “Thank You” to all the great volunteers 

who gave so generously of their gifts, baking, produce, 
cash, raffle prizes and most important of all their TIME.  
Because of your SUPPORT, the 1

st
 Annual Fall Supper 

was a great success, and will continue next year.  
 
We are proud of our community. You are all SMALL 
Town Saskatchewan at its Best! 

Welcome Wagon -  

The BLCA Welcome Wagon Committee thanks all 

donors for their support.  Welcome bags are, and 

will continue to be given to new Blaine Lake and 

area citizens effective September 1, 2014.  The 

committee would appreciate your help in 

identifying new residents.  Call Bev at 306-497-

2721 or Pat at 306-497-2617 with the names of your 

new neighbours. 

Community In Bloom – Blaine Lake was awarded 
4 Blooms out of a possible 5 blooms for the year 

2014.  Special mention was given to the stunning 

flower baskets and flower pots. 

Thank you to all for your support. 
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